Dear Parents/Guardian,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you. My name is Ms.Kordy and I will be teaching your child American Math this year. Also, I will be the KC homeroom teacher as well. This will be my sixteen years teaching in Archimedean Academy. I love my job and hope to pass my love for learning on to my scholars. I feel very fortunate to be a part of Archimedean Academy.

I am looking forward to getting to know all of your children. I am sure that all of us will learn a lot in the upcoming months. I will be uploading information to keep you informed and up-to-date on what the scholars are doing in the classroom.

If you ever have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me. Please email me and let me know if you are willing to help me with anything regarding my classroom (decoration, lamination, treasure box items, and etc). Please don't forget to open and see the Archimedean white folder daily.

Thank you for your cooperation.

- Sincerely Ms. Kordy

"The beauty of mathematics only shows itself to more patient followers."-Maryam Mirzakhani